
MEMORANDUM 

Date: March 9, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members 

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

I am happy to report we have another week with no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or team 

members.  

We continue to offer in-person small group activities as well as limited in person communal dining. 

We have also scheduled the reopening of our salon. We will begin in-person porch visits beginning 

next week.   

Many of you may have heard that yesterday the CDC released new guidelines for individuals who are 

fully vaccinated. Due to the way we are regulated, we cannot move forward with any of these new 

directives until the state allows us to do so. We do continue to recommend you receive the vaccine 

as soon as it is made available to you, which will help us to eventually open our community safely.  

If you would like to schedule a virtual visit with your loved one, you may do so here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits.   

 For in-person screen porch visits, you may sign up here: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits.     

 As always, we are thankful for everyone’s cooperation, patience and prayers during this time.   

 As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward. 
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